July 31, 2023
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\\T Roadway Milling and Paving on Hampshire Street

Dear Neighbor:

The City’s contractor, EJ Paving, will be milling (grinding) and paving Hampshire Street from
Prospect Street to Broadway beginning Tuesday, August 15t

Parking will be restricted along the corridor for the duration of this work. Please be mindful of
posted signage. This work is weather permitting. Wet weather on scheduled paving days will delay
paving. Tentative Schedule is as follows:

Tuesday, August 1st through Friday, August 4th

Milling Hampshire Street between Broadway and Prospect Street

Saturday, August 5" and Monday, Auqust 7" (rain date Tuesday, August 8h)

Paving Hampshire Street between Broadway and Prosect Street

During work hours one lane traffic will be maintained heading from Prospect Street eastbound
towards Kendall Square. At the end of each day, the roadway will return to the normal traffic pattern.

We encourage vehicular and bicycle travelers to avoid this area if at all possible, particularly
on August 5" and 7th.

During a portion of paving operations secondary Streets will be closed at Hampshire Street
preventing access to Hampshire Street. These streets may be restricted to abutters only and require
‘wrong way’ travel at times. Residents of these streets should plan vehicle trips accordingly and allow
extra time for travel. Please pay careful attention to signs and detail officer directives.

An application for a Special Noise Variance was submitted to the Cambridge Board of License
Commissioners. Public Comment for consideration by the Board can be sent
to noise@cambridgema.gov.

What to Expect during Paving
e Work will occur between 7 AM and 6 PM.

e Vehicle access in and out of properties will be restricted. Please plan vehicle and parking trips
accordingly.

e “No Parking” signs will be posted; please be sure to check dates/times.

e Access will be maintained for emergency vehicles and City services.

Information & Assistance:

Questions regarding this paving operation? Contact Kristen Kelleher, Community Relations Manager,
at 617-349-4825 or kkelleher@cambridgema.gov . If you have any special need or disability, please
contact us to arrange for special accommodations that may be necessary.
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